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November 21st, 2019 - In this guide we will be
discussing all the Efforts Values also termed as EVs
and their usage We will also be discussing sending
Pokemon to Hammerlocke University using Poke Jobs and
the use of items to increase EVs and more So for a
joy ride filled with Pokemon Sword and Shield Best EV
Training'
'Pokemon Sword Shield Berries Guide How to Get amp
Uses
December 24th, 2019 - Certain types of berries will
allow you to lower your Pokemon s EVs If you are EV
training your Pokemon using berries to reset their
Effort Values are a great way of focusing your
training on a different stat Check Out the Effort
Values Guide Here Berries That Lower Effort Values'
'Pokemon Platinum EV Training Hotspots Guide
PokeDream
December 27th, 2019 - With that said 252 252 6 is
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pretty much the most basic EV spread for a Pokemon
adding 63 points to two stats and 1 point to one stat
So yeah it s very important An un EV trained Pokemon
almost always falls to a properly EV trained Pokemon
of the same level'
'Pokemon Games Effort Values EVs Guide
December 23rd, 2019 - If your lead Pokemon has
already maxed out its EVs you can get an Effort
Ribbon from her Apart from this there are no other
methods of telling how many EVs your Pokemon have EV
Training a Pokemon refers to letting the Pokemon gain
the correct EVs according to your plans for the
Pokemon s EV Spread'
'Pokémon Sword and Shield Competitive Battling Guide
November 23rd, 2019 - Welcome to our Pokémon Sword
and Shield competitive battling guide This guide will
teach you everything you need to know about
competitive battling We ll go from turning your newly
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caught Pokémon into a competitive and battle ready
Pokémon There are some basic concepts we need to go
over'
'Pokemon EV Training IV Training and Pokemon Natures
December 24th, 2019 - EV training is gaining Effort
Values by giving experience to a Pokemon and leveling
it up Every four of the EVs you obtain in a stat
raises the stat permanently by one at level 100 Every
8 EVs at level 50 In other words just faint the
Pokemon in a status area with the Pokemon you are EV'
'Pixelmon EV Training Guide ? Pixelmon Tales
December 25th, 2019 - A macho brace when held doubles
the EV gain for any stat taken from a defeated
Pixelmon A power item when held gives an additional 4
EV?s with the normal amount of EV?s gained by
battling However they also halve your Pixelmon?s
speed A vitamin when eaten raises the EV stat by 10
but will not exceed 100'
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'Pokémon Ultra Sun And Moon EV Training Guide SOS
Battles
November 17th, 2017 - It would behoove trainers to EV
Train their Pokémon right after they are hatched to
get the most out of the stat changes and we?ve
compiled this guide for trainers to learn the basics
and best methods to EV Training in Ultra Sun and
Ultra Moon'
'Serebii net Games Effort Values
December 26th, 2019 - How do EVs affect stats For
every 4 EVs you gain in a specific stat you ll gain 1
to your Pokemon s base value in that stat What this
basically means is that if you battle 4 Patrat with
your Tepig Tepig will then gain 1 to its attack stat
because each Patrat gives 1 EV in the attack
stat''Pokemon HeartGold Version EV Training Guide DS
By
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December 22nd, 2019 - POKEMON HEARTGOLD SOULSILVER EV
TRAINING HOTSPOT GUIDE made by 211kyle211 FOREWORD
NOTE If you want to skip all the stuff and
immediately jump to a section use the Ctrl F function
and enter the code given in the Table of Contents'

'EV Training Guide IV Training Guide How to do EV
Training
December 26th, 2019 - EV Guide IV Guide What are
Individual Values Individual Values are essentially a
Pokemon?s genes and true potential While a Pokemon?s
potential is determined by its IVs EVs Nature and the
skill of its trainer nothing affects a Pokemon?s
ultimate power such as IVs'
'How To EV Train in Pokemon Sword and Shield FULL
GUIDE
December 20th, 2019 - How to EV Train in Pokemon
Sword and Shield Today I ll be teaching you all about
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EV Training in Pokemon Pokemon Sword and Shield What
is EV training what do you need to EV train and three
ways you can easily EV train your Pokemon in Sword
and Shield as well as EV Training locations you can
use This guide covers Basics of EV training'

'Pokemon Ultra Sun and Moon EV Training Guide How to
EV
December 9th, 2017 - EV training in Pokemon Ultra Sun
and Moon is very important for a player who takes the
game seriously This Pokemon Ultra Sun and Moon EV
Training Guide will tell you all of the ins and outs
of the system and how you can use it to effectively
train your Pokemon with best EV Training
method''Pokemon Sword and Shield EV Training Guide
TechRaptor
November 30th, 2019 - Last time we introduced
competitive Pokemon and began our guide series by
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showcasing the most efficient ways to IV train in
Pokemon Sword and Shield This time we are looking
into the second part of the competitive equation EV
training For anyone just getting into competitive
battling Effort''PokeMMO Guide Pokémon Effort Values
EVs
December 18th, 2019 - PokeMMO Guide Pokémon Effort
Values EVs June 26 2017 Therefore with defensive EV
spreads you should put more EVs into the lower stat
Snorlax for example has a high HP and so so Defense
so putting more EVs into Defense than HP will result
in a higher overall defense''IV Breeding Guide Quick
EV Guide amp Links pokemon
December 12th, 2019 - IV Breeding Guide Quick EV
Guide amp Links At level 100 a Pokemon EV trained in
2 main areas will have a 63 stat point advantage to
non EV Trained Pokemon So if you are going to be
battling you need to EV Train There are two ways of
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EV Training Super Training'

'How to EV Train in Pokemon Sun and Moon Pokemon Sun
October 30th, 2018 - Effort Values or EVs are
utilized to make Pokemon stronger in a particular
stat Each Pokemon grants an EV point when defeated
usually dependent on what it s naturally gifted in
For example defeating a Zubat will grant one Speed EV
point to your Pokemon defeating a Yungoos will grant
one'

'Pokemon Legends EV Guide Pokemon Legends
December 22nd, 2019 - The EV Guide Is Now Here Have
fun and enjoy your EV Training Let s get started EV
UNIT 1 What is an EV EV stands for ?Effort Value ?
They determine what stats your Pokemon gets upon
leveling up and are gained from battling any Pokemon
you come across in the wild'
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'List of Pokémon by effort value yield Bulbapedia the
December 26th, 2019 - This list is only accurate for
the Generation VIII games For the base experience
values and effort values for Generation III and
earlier see List of Pokémon by effort value yield
Generation III'

'Pokemon Sun and Moon Competitive Guide EV Training
November 23rd, 2016 - Chances are if you have played
the Pokemon series before you ve heard of EV Training
Pokemon Sun and Moon have added some new ways to EV
train as well as making normal EV training easier For
those that don t know EV training is basically
required if you want to get into competitive
battling'

'Pokémon EVs Effort Values Pokémon Database
December 25th, 2019 - The EV system was completely
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overhauled in Generation 3 Ruby Sapphire Prior to
that battling a Pokémon would give you Effort Values
equal to its stats For example Dragonite would give
91 EVs in HP 134 in Attack and so on'
'EV Training Guide Pokemonium Nation Wiki Fandom
December 25th, 2019 - EV Training Guide What are EVs
you ask EV is short for Effort Value You get effort
values every time you gain experience from a Pokémon
For every 4 EV points you have in a particular stat
you gain one extra point in that stat at level 100 e
g let?s say for our purposes that if you got a''Guide
Best EV Training locations Pokemon Revolution
December 16th, 2019 - I use kanto safari ev zone for
Def It s by far the best area to level def Costs you
5k per try but I found you can get between 140 160ev
per run if you are using a macho brace and can 1 shot
the lv 15 19 pokemon The best thing about this zone
though is that you get no sturdy pokemon So for about
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10k you can max def ev in less than 40 mins'
'EV training Pokemon List Work In Progress Guides
PokeMMO
December 22nd, 2019 - This list is informative and
easy to follow Very good work My only suggestion is
for the speed section Magikarp can be encountered
faster than biking through grass and can be one shot
by Pokemon from a low level making them an ideal
place to speed EV training something freshly caught'

'How to EV Train in Pokemon Sword and Shield Pokemon
December 5th, 2019 - This portion of the Pokemon
Sword and Shield Walkthrough and Guide explains what
is Effort and EVs and how to EV train Pokemon Effort
Values or EVs make Pokemon stronger in a particular
stat Unlike Individual Values which inherently affect
a Pokemon s natural potential Effort Values are'
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'EV Training Hotspots in Pokemon Sun and Moon Trainer
Tower
December 26th, 2019 - EV training hotspots for
pokemon Sun and Moon Ideal locations for EV training
EV training is essential for VGC Training and horde
battles absent in Pokémon Sun and Moon players are
looking for new ways to get their Pokémon EV trained
for competition This guide is here to help you reach
that point as quickly as possible''Pokémon Sword and
Shield guide How to check EVs and IVs
November 26th, 2019 - Pokémon Sword and Shield lets
your check your Pokémon?s IVs and EVs fairly easily
But first you need to know what those even mean IVs
or Individual Values help determines a Pokémon?s
stats A Pokémon with high attack IVs will end up
doing more damage than a Pokémon with lower attack
IVs''Effort Values Guide SAMURAI GAMERS
December 15th, 2019 - Home Pokemon Ultra Sun and Moon
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Effort Values Guide Pokemon Ultra Sun and Moon Effort
Values Guide When a Pokémon reaches the EV cap of 252
points a sparkle will appear on the tip of that
stat?s arrow After getting the total cap of 510 the
Hexagon will become cyan''Pokémon Sword and Shield
guide How to EV train Polygon
November 26th, 2019 - Pokémon Sword and Shield offers
a lot of ways to EV train your Pokémon EVs or effort
values are bonus stats Pokémon gain through various
methods These can add a hefty amount of stat points
to your Pokémon so if you?re interested in taking on
the Battle Tower or participating in'
'Staff Guides EV Zone Breakdown Pokemon Revolution
Online
December 26th, 2019 - Down below I will go in depth
for every Regions specific EV Zone I have also added
an image guide that also has the times and location
and how to encounter Pokemon need for every specific
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EV Please Note All Surf locations can be fished via
Old Rod You can obtain the old rod for free by
talking to the fishing guru in a Vermilion City
house'
'EV Training Hotspots in Pokémon Ultra Sun Trainer
Tower
December 26th, 2019 - Pokémon Ultra Sun and Ultra
Moon are here and the best places to EV train have
slightly changed If you?re familiar with EV training
from Pokémon Sun and Moon you?ll feel right at home
Basic Information A Pokémon can have a maximum of 252
EVs in one particular stat This is different from the
255 cap present ?'

'EV Training Guide ? Marriland com
December 22nd, 2019 - You may have heard the term EV
Training but not understood what it means or you may
have a basic understanding of it but would like a
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refresher or to find good spots to EV Train This
guide is all about getting those Effort Values
flowing so read on if you d like to know how to power
up y'
'Pokemon Sword Shield EV Training Reset amp Check
December 27th, 2019 - Learn more about EV Effort
Value Base Point in Pokemon Sword and Shield Raise
the strongest Pokemon by learning how to do EV
training and reset EVs efficiently'

'Effort values Bulbapedia the community driven
Pokémon
December 25th, 2019 - Effort values in the form of
effort points are gained in addition to bonuses
gained by increasing level Effort values usually make
trained Pokémon stronger than wild Pokémon even those
of the same level Effort points are awarded equally
to all Pokémon who participated in defeating a
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Pokémon'

'EV Training in FRLG Smogon University
December 25th, 2019 - The purpose of this guide is to
direct the user through EV training in FireRed and
LeafGreen the remakes of the famous and beloved
Generation 1 games Red and Blue Why are these games
important Just as the Hoenn games have their
respective guides it is useful for a player to train
his native Pokemon in Kanto to eliminate the need for
extensive trading just for EV training'

'Pokemon stats explained EVs IVs Natures everything
December 26th, 2019 - A horde of 1 EV Pokemon will
give 50 EVs to a Pokemon with both and a horde of 2
EV Pokemon will grant 60 There are no 3 EV Pokemon
hordes but if they existed they d grant a whopping 70
EVs Though multiple Pokemon can get EVs from a single

sea.goodecompany.com                             19 / 30



 
opponent only the ones that actually have Pokerus or
the boosting items get any effect from them''5th
Generation EV Training Guide Smogon University
December 23rd, 2019 - A guide to EV Training in the
5th Generation EVing for Level 50 If you plan on
battling on one of the lines in the Battle Subway or
playing battles over local Wi Fi this section
contains a few important exceptions you should be
aware of before EVing your Pokémon'

'Trainer Tower
December 27th, 2019 - EV training in Sun and Moon was
made relatively simple thanks to the chaining
mechanic In Sword and Shield however things are
rather different defeating wild Pokémon for EV gains
is still an alternative but it is far from the most
optimal method''PokeOne Guide Your guide to anything
and everything
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December 23rd, 2019 - Your guide to anything and
everything PokeOne related Knock Out mode Choose your
starting pokes 1 by 1 with your opponents and choose
a Pokemon they can not use in this battle too
Disabled No team preview ? Worked the shader for
characters to make them appear more vibrant instead
of washed out'

'Reborn EV Training Guide On the Hunt Reborn Evolved
December 17th, 2019 - For trainers who want to bring
the very best out of their pokémon Here youll find
the grinding areas of the Reborn Region and their
respective pokémon along with levels encounter rates
and EV yield values If youre new to competitive
pokémon and or wants more detail on how to properly
EV train''Pokémon Sword and Shield EV Training Guide
How to
November 20th, 2019 - The following is a guide to EVs

sea.goodecompany.com                             21 / 30



 
and EV Training in Sword and Shield including how to
determine a Pokémon s EVs and which Pokémon to battle
to maximize the stat of your choice Pokemon Company
CHECKING A POKEMON S EVS''Effort Value EV yield by
Pokémon Pokémon Database
December 25th, 2019 - Pokémon EVs This page lists
every pokemon with the Effort Points EVs they provide
in each stat Check the main EVs page for more details
on how they work EV pages'

'Pre comp E V Training Guide Guide Tavern PokeMMO
December 27th, 2019 - Everytime you defeat a Pokemon
except in PvP you will earn e v pts the stat
depending on the pokemon you beat You can use the
Pokedex to know which stat is given for each Pokemon
On the next parts of this guide I ll show you the
fastest way to earn e v pts regarding the stat you
need'
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'Best EV Training Location Guide FOR EVERY STAT
Episode 16
December 23rd, 2019 - Hello everyone This is an
Episode 16 friendly guide for places to EV train your
pokemon by stat meant to expand upon and supplement
Simons Pokemon Reborn EV Training Guide V2 Updated
for Episode 15 If youre looking for a guide because
youre thinking I want to EV train in Attack and Speed
i'

'Guide to Competitive Pokemon EV training and IV
Breeding
December 23rd, 2019 - Through EV training you can
increase select stats further This however does not
mean you can only benefit from EV training lv 100
Even at lower levels pokemon can benefit from EV
training at lv 50 half of the EVs are applied to your
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pokemon s stats How are Effort Points obtained'

'Pokemon Planet EV Training Guide
December 15th, 2019 - Today I m going to go over what
pokemon you should kill to get certain EVs I hope you
enjoy My 2nd channel Pokemon Planet EV Training Guide
SuperAndrew04 Loading Unsubscribe from SuperAndrew04
Pokemon Planet Mining Guide amp Best Mining Locations
Duration 11 59''Where To EV Train in Pokémon FireRed
amp LeafGreen
December 27th, 2019 - It s much harder to find good
spots to train against wild Pokémon to raise EVs in
FireRed amp LeafGreen so you ll need to rely on the
Vs Seeker for the most part for EV Training Keep in
mind that some Trainers will level up at certain
points in the game ? this guide as''Guides Pokemon
Planet
December 27th, 2019 - Pokemon Planet is a free to
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play MMORPG This webpage contains several Pokemon
Planet guides that will help you become competitive
in the game''Ultimate Pokemon Guide How to EV Train
in Any Generation
March 17th, 2016 - Finally if the Pokemon you aim to
EV train cannot yet hold its own in battle toss on
the EXP Share Any Pokemon that gains experience will
also earn EVs for each KO Step 4 Find Pokemon that
yield the EVs you need Each Pokemon offers 1 3 EVs of
any given stat when KO d'
'Pokémon Sword amp Shield Effort Values ? Complete EV
December 23rd, 2019 - For example Ponyta gives 1
speed EV each time you defeat it as it?s highest base
stat is speed EV Totals Once you?ve gained 4 effort
values you?ll gain 1 extra stat point So 4 Ponytas 1
extra speed stat And a Pokémon can gain a total of
510 EVs In a single stat a Pokémon can gain a total
of 252 EVs'
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